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January 25, 2010

Sonja Gabriele Goesseringer
#100 - 2 Bloor Street West
Toronto, ON M4W 3E2

Dear Ms. Goesseringer:

[ am writing to acknowledge receipt of your application for appointment as a justice of
the peace for the Toronto Region.

A panel of Committee members will review, evaluate and classify your application.
Your classification will then be reported to the Attorney General. This classification will
be for the period of June 1, 2010 to May 31, 2012. As is the policy with similar
committees of this kind, your classification is not disclosed to you.

You may or may not be interviewed as part of the classification process. Only those
applicants selected for an interview will be contacted. Please note that the Committee
receives a significant number of applications from the seven regions of the province, all
of which are thoroughly evaluated. As a result, a considerable amount of time may
elapse between the submission of an application and the request by the Committee for an
applicant to attend an interview.

Should you wish to be considered for a justice of the peace appointment beyond
May 31, 2012, you may re-apply during the Committee’s advertising period in
September 2011. The advertisement will be posted on the Committee’s website at
WWWw.ontariocourts.on.ca/jpaac/en.

For further information, please refer to the Frequently Asked Questions found on the
Committee’s website at www.ontariocourts.on.ca/jpaac/en.

Thank you for your interest in this position.

Yours truly,
/4 // // =
Maslone KA

Marlene Mills
Coordinator



